Renew Subscription Now!

Look at the back of this issue for the expiration date.
If it is highlighted in pink, you can renew your subscription
to THE UAD BULLETIN by sending $15.00 for 1 year to
the UAD Bookstore, 5709 South 1500 West, Taylorsville,
Utah 84123. If you are not a UAD member, the annual
subscription is $25.00 per year. Any questions may be
directed to Val Kinney at val@uad.org or TTY: (801) 625-
0161.

Miss Deaf Utah TEEN Pageant

Shirley Snow, MDUP State Director, had a dream of
something for young teen girls. For several months, she
and her MDUP committee made plans to host a pageant.
It started with two young ladies then increased to 12 girls.
9 girls decided to stay for the pageant.

We began with several workshops; Make-up
Workshop sponsored by Mary Kay Cosmetic artists, Self-
Esteem presented by Ellen O’'Hara, Self-Defense
presented by Sargeant Lauren Gibbs with the Murray
Police Department, and Do’s and Don'ts Behaviors by
Kristi Mortensen. These girls really got a kick out of these
workshops. Shirley and Cherie plan to have different
workshops for these girls when they are not so busy this
Summer.

May 22, 2004 is the day of the 1st time ever Miss
Deaf Utah TEEN Pageant. It was a smooth ride with
several days of rehearsals and Trenton Marsh as the
Master of Ceremonies. Shane Nevins and Jared Bagely -
JMS students - served as Escorts. The Judges were Jeff
Born, Laurie Tye (currently Mrs. Utah), and Minnie Mae
Wilding-Diaz with two Auditors; Craig Radford and
Christopher Palaia. Ellen O'Hara, Miss Deaf Utah,
provided a skit as a polka-dot girl. Camille Call-Garcia and
Kristi Mortensen presented a powerpoint who of the Miss
Deaf Utah Sorority -- 60 former Miss Deaf Utah
Contestants and to top it all off, the contestants of the
TEEN pageant became Honorary Members of the Sorority.
The 9 young Teens were tickled pink at this.

During the pageant, the 9 teens displayed their
favorite sportswear, talent, and evening gown with an
onstage interview. It was a sight to behold. In the coming
weeks when pictures are developed, you will be able to
see their sportswear, talent, and evening gown on the
MDUTP website at www.uad.org/mdupteen.
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What a night! Afterwards, a Post-Pageant Reception
was held to honor all the contestants and their parents for
their supports of their daughters' participation.

Miss Deaf Utah TEEN Pageant will be held annually
instead of bi-annual. So be on the lookout for next year's
pageant in the early spring.

Deaf girls between the ages of 13 to 17 are welcome
to join the Miss Deaf Utah Teen Pageant. Please contact
Shirley Snow, State Director, at shirley@uad.org or Cherie
Hodson, Assistant State Director, at cherie@uad.org.

Editors note: Do not confuse the Miss Deaf Utah
Pageant and the Miss Deaf Utah TEEN Pageant. The
TEEN pageant will be held every year while the Miss Deaf
Utah Pageant will be held on odd-number years according
to NAD/MDAP guidelines.

——

(from left to right): Miss Deaf Utah TEEN - Lindsey Bailey,
1st Runner-Up - Rachel Miller, 2nd Runner-Up - Emisha
Corona, 3rd Runner-Up - Andrea Vigil.

PAH!! 2004-2005 Utah TTY

Directory Is Here!!

The 2004-2005 Utah TTY Directory has been sent to
the print shop, and it is expected to be finished and ready
for distribution about June 15. You may pick up your copy
at the UAD Bookstore at the Sanderson Center in
Taylorsville.

Distribution points in other locations — Logan, Ogden,
Provo and St. George — will be announced shortly. The
distribution point information will be announced on UAD
Announce and in the next issue of the UAD Bulletin.

A copy will be given to those who come in person to
any of these locations. The directory is free and limited to
one per household. If you need one for your work and
have a TTY there, you can get a second copy.

When you pick up your copy, please read your listing.
If it is not correct, fill out a blue card (found at the back of
your TTY directory), and write “CORRECTION" at the top.

(continued on page 4)




President’s Message

by Ron Nelson

The UAD Honors Night will be on
August 21, 2004. Nancy O'Brien is the chair
and is working hard to make it a memorable
night. Hopefully, a full dinner can be provided
to UAD members at no charge and a small
charge to non-UAD members. For more
information, contact Nancy at nancy@uad.org.

I'm very pleased that the 2nd Class of
the Leadership Academy of the Deaf and
Hard of Hearing will graduate 3 hard-working
students on June 4, 2004; LaVonne Conway,
Beverly Allred and Rollin Jones. The LADHH
Program is an intensive 8-month course where participants
meet once a month for two days and learn from various leaders.
| have not seen another intensive leadership program in
America like this and I'm grateful to Eli McCowan for her
willingness to make this program successful. She has personally
attended many government and community workshops and is
willing to share her knowledge with Deaf and hard of hearing
people who want to contribute to their communities.

The Public Service Commission is conducting interviews
for the Telecommunications Relay Specialist position, currently
held by Kristylynne Brady whose last day is June 4 in
preparation for her marriage and move to Washington. I'm
please to report that UAD is represented on the Interview
Committee along with SHHH and ALDA.

The UAD Board will not have board meetings in July and
August, a long-standing tradition.

Correction: The UAD Board met with the UDEAL Board on
April 22, not March 22.

Enjoy your summer!

UAD Board Meeting
June 19, 2004 at SCCDHH
10:00 a.m. : Board Meeting (open to public)
Chairman: Rob Kerr, rob@uad.org

UAD Honors Night
August 21, 2004 at SCCDHH
6:00 p.m. : Open to public
Chairperson: Nancy O’Brien, nancy@uad.org

2005 UAD Conference
June 9 - 11, 2005 at Sanderson Center
Look at www.uad.org/2005
Chairperson: Eli McCowan, eli@uad.org
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Rattles ‘n’ Powder

© May 8, 2004 — Julie Michele, daughter
of Mitch Moyers, SCCDHH
i Outreach Specialist, and

Y Laurie Moyers, SCCDHH
Adult Community
Education coordinator.

~_ 1 Julie’s older brother

—vipm N

‘} Alexander, age 2,

b & 4 welcomed her home with a
) & PR big hug and a kiss on her
forehead.

Obituaries

I:ll]:| April 6, 2004 — Matilda Wolfe, 89,

passed away in Magna. She was the
mother of Rodger Wolfe of West Jordan.
A graveside service was held at the
Redwood Memorial Cemetery.

EII]: April 27, 2004 - Norma Moffit, 83,

passed away in Salt Lake City. She taught
home economics at the Utah Schools for
the Deaf and the Blind in the early 1970's.
Funeral services were held in Roy, with
burial in Rupert, Idaho.

lgl]:' May 5, 2004 - Marvin Powell, 73,

passed away after a short battle with health
problems. Raised in Salt Lake City, he
owned and operated United Foundry till his
health would no longer allow him to work.
He enjoyed trips to Wendover and fishing.
He was at one time married to Wilma
Farmer Powell, who passed away March 3,
2004. Among his survivors is a son, Billy
Powell. Services were held at Redwood
Memorial Cemetery.

IZII]:| May 18, 2004 — Mark Turman, 55,

was killed in an auto accident near Couer
d'Alene, ID. He served the Navy for 20
years, and later taught school in Worley
and served on the Worley City Council for
some years. He is survived by a daughter,
Leanna Turman of Lehi.

':II]:' May 20, 2004 — Weldon

LeFevre, 76, passed away in
Monroe. He and his wife lived for
many years in Henderson, NV
before moving back to Monroe in
1989. He loved to garden, tinker
with projects around the home,
raise beef and travel to places in
Utah. He was the father of Brent
LeFevre of Las Vegas, NV.

20 Years Ago

June 1984 - At the state
drama meet held recently at
Weber State College, members of
the pantomime team from the Utah
School for the Deaf all won
superior ratings for their
performances. Students
participating were Don Cochran
and Scott Turnage, with Chris
Wagstaff and Lance Gale
performing as a unit. Coaches
were Jerry Taylor and Celia May
Baldwin.

Retirement

Donna May Hardy retired May
1 after 30 years with the US
Bureau of Reclamation. She
worked with mainframe computer
servers for over 25 years (more
than 30 different systems). She
enjoyed friendly teams she worked
with, and will miss them. She
plans to travel, camp and relax
with her husband Max. In her
plans for this year, she will take an
art class.

UAD Board
Meeting
Highlights

April 10, 2004

- Accepted the Finance
Committee Guidelines.

- Postponed the Grievance
and Due Process Policy to fall.

- Agreed to place a 1/2 page
advertisement in the MDAP program
book.

- Donated $250 to the 2004
Educational Interpreter of the Year
winner.

- Discussed the $100 monthly
stipend for the bookstore manager, to
be made retroactive to May 2003. The
board referred the motion with its
amendments to the finance
committee.

Two Become

American Citizens

Abdul Rauf Sial from Pakistan
and Ted Agudo from the Phillippines
took their oath of citizenship oath on
Monday, May 17. It took them a little
over a year to apply, take their
interview, then wait for the citizenship
ceremony. Both men are excited to be
citizens and be able to carry a US
passport.

To All USD Alumni

We need you, especially those
who entered USDB in the 1930's and
1940's. Please share your
experiences, funny stories, a favorite
teacher, and answer questions we will
ask you during the video.

Kristi Mortensen will be the
moderator, asking you different
questions -- you just answer them.

The purpose is to preserve USDB
history and create a video legacy of all
deaf students who attended USDB and
their sign language and culture.

This kind of project is a perfect
way to introduce our culture and sign
language to our Deaf children who are
now attending USDB mainstream
programs. Deaf Studies classes will be
offered to these students this fall in
elementary, junior high, and high
schools. Videotapes of former USDB
Alumni students will be like looking
through a window into history.

Please contact Kristi Mortensen
at kristi@uad.org or TTY (801) 582-
6788.




PAH!! 2004-2005 Utah TTY Directory Is

Here!!
(continued from page 1)

If you are not listed in the TTY directory, and would
like to be, please fill out the blue card and write “NEW" at
the top. Leave your blue card at the bookstore, or mail it
to Val Kinney. The corrections will be listed in the UAD
Bulletin Jottings column. If you have Internet access, the
UAD website has a webpage where you can update your
listing. Go to www.uad.org/tty and fill out the form.

If you would like a copy mailed to you, send $4.00
(check only, please) to Val Kinney, Utah TTY Directory,
5709 S. 1500 W., Taylorsville, UT 84123-5217.

DeafNation RV in Town!

The DeafNation RV Crew is traveling in USA to
videotape the best of the Deaf Community and put on
their website at www.deafnation.com. Click on
“DEAFNATION ROAD TRIP" to see movies of other deaf
communities they have visited. They will stop at the
Sanderson Center on June 14, Monday from 5 p.m. to 8
p.m. The finger foods will be provided by Sprint.

June 14 will be a simple social event. The RV Media
Crew will be taking pictures, video taping, interviewing
particular individuals and asking questions about the
community, etc.

Everyone is invited!

DeafNation Expo
November 6, 2004

South Towne Exposition
Exhibit Hall 4, Saturday
9575 S. State Street, Sandy, UT 84070
Exhibit Hours: 9am to 6pm
Cost: FREE ADMISSION

P e S

Eﬁﬁ: Who's gonna WIN $100,000?
si‘--‘;'}sa: Play our Scratch and Win playing
: ticket at DeafNation Expo!

V4

»

% Entertainment (FREE), Film & Video Festival (FREE),

The event includes: Exhibitions (FREE),

Seminars & Workshops (FREE), Town Hall Meeting
by UAD and more information on
www.deafnation.com!
Free Entertainment Sponsored by Sprint

v/
e

- EVENT SPONSORS
% Sprint ~ Sorenson VRS ~ IP-RELAY ~ MSN
' ;
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It's Here!

/

“A Brief History of the Origins of the
Robert G. Sanderson Community Center
for the Deaf and Hard of Hearing”

A complete look at how the only building dedicated
for use by deaf and hard of hearing people in Utah
was established.

gLl sS

Author is our own Robert G. Sanderson, Ed.D.
First director of the Center

Come in and buy your copy—$20.00

For mail orders, please send a check for $25.00
(includes shipping and handling)
Send your check to:
UAD Bookstore
c/o Sanderson Book
5709 South 1500 West
Taylorsville, UT 84123-5217

AN A NN AR NNNNNNY
Deaf Seniors of Utah Tour

by Linda Berness, President

We are sharing news about our senior citizens' field
trip to the Scandinavian Heritage Festival in Ephraim,
Utah on May 28. We had five vans for 35 of us plus four
drivers.

We voted to go through the scenic route from
Spanish Fork to Ephraim via Fairview. We saw some
homes remaining from the 1998 flood, but nature was
beautiful to behold! We saw sheep (mostly already
shaved!) and some little black darlings, horses with colts
and cows with calves. Seeing babies was one of the best
signs for celebrating spring! In spite of the coming bad
weather, it did not hit us during the drive south - yet.

We arrived at the festival on time and the weather
was perfect: nice and cool with no heavy sun rays hitting
us. Snow College had grown bigger due to additional
new buildings. Although this festival officially would be
celebrated the next day, the booths were interesting to
see. Some of them displayed Scandinavian cultural art
items. The seniors were pleased that the crowd was not
heavy. The food was good. Some of us bought delicious
bread from Volky's Bread.

The vote was in favor of leaving early because some
of us, especially those people from the north, were
worried about the coming late spring storm.

(continued on page 5)
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Deaf Seniors of Utah Tour
(continued from page 4)

When we approached the area after passing
Thanksgiving Point, the first sign was a dust storm. Rain
hit us as we passed South Towne Mall. We all arrived at
the Center safely and happily!

Kennecott Mine will be the next senior citizen tour,
and will be announced as soon as the date has been
decided. Watch the uad-announce email and visit our
website at www.uad.org/dsu.

USD Graduates of 2004

Congratulations to the 3 graduates of
USD of 2004! They are Dereck Hooley of
Mountain Crest High School in Hyrum;
Timothy Smith of Logan High School in
% Logan and William Wilson of Skyline High
School in Salt Lake City.

Adieu to Teachers/Students

by Kristi Mortensen
To all Deaf Educators, Deaf and
| Hard of Hearing Students; now that the
| School year has ended, you have already
i tucked the pencils and papers away and

un.

To all Students, you can do
nything you want without having to get up

47th Biennial NAD Conference
July 6-10, 2004 « Kansas City, MO
NADconf@nad.org - www.nad.org/conf

T T T
§ 2004 UAD Friendship Day
at Lagoon

in Farmington

Saturday, July 24, 2004

It's fun!

All-Day Passports
$20.00 + tax
Normally $31..95 + tax
A real bargain!

Parking is $7.00
with a discount coupon, you pay only $5.00!

Food will be served.

’i
i
8
#
Come one, come all! ri
[
[
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b
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at 6:30 am, catch a 7 am van and come home with huge
piles of homework in your arms that are due the next day,
constantly groaning about how much homework you have
to do and constantly worrying if you will ever get a good
grade on that research paper. You constantly groan that
there’s very little time for play because of homework. You
constantly wonder if this will ever end.

Well, | have good news for you -- your school days
are going to be much shorter than you think. Maybe
instead of groaning how you have so much to do and your
head hurts, let me tell you -- | know groaning is worthless!
Drink all the learning you can get and absorb into your
young minds because you are going to need it after your
graduation whether you go to college or not. It will be your
best tool to help you get through life!

To all Educators, | can visualize the excitement
you feel about putting the lessons away and get on with
things you have wanted to do for 9 months but couldn't do.
But remember -- what you do for 9 months is the noblest
calling you could ever hold in your heart. This is my
favorite quote | read some years ago; "Whether we're
giving or receiving help, each one of us has something
valuable to bring to this world. That's one of the things that
connects us as neighbors -in our own way, each one of us
is a giver and a receiver”.

These students depend on you for the information
you give them. Go and enjoy your summer and bring your
experiences into your classroom and give what you have
to these students. You're awesome teachers. I'll be
looking forward to seeing you all when school resumes

again. | bid adieu to you all till fall.




by Christopher Palaia

We have found ourselves a new principal for the
Jean Massieu School of the Deaf! His name is Benjamin
Lee. He is originally from Utah but at the moment he is
currently living in Alaska with his wife, Katrina, and their
five children, including one Deaf child. We are very excited
to have Benjamin aboard! We are confident that he and
the JMS family will work together to brighten our students'
future. We are looking forward to an exciting and new
academic year in 2004-05!

Members of Utah Deaf Community, please extend
your welcome to Benjamin Lee!

NOTE: We are experiencing a relocation of our
school sometime next month per the city of Riverton's
request because they are undergoing major renovations.
We will keep you posted of our new location.

Miss Deaf Utah’s Report

by Ellen O'Hara

April rain brought May flowers; May flowers
brought June bonquets! Bright sunlight beamed through
my new room in Logan. Piles of papers and junk
surrounded me, threatening me to surrender. | attacked
them and made them organized and defeated. | sighed
with delight and proceeded putting up the pictures around
my apartment to make like a home, almost. | am rooming
with two deaf girls. For the first time, | have wonderful

I:o;' all of 90ur Rcal-]:_stai:é and Morl:gagc N_é_cgh
Contactz

roommates that are not related to
me!

1 will fly to Kansas City on June
28th. Cherie Hodson and | are
& looking forward to meet new people
& and gain experiences through the
i NAD Convention and the Miss Deaf
America Pageant. | am excited to
represent my favorite state, Utah! |
want to extend big thanks for those
who contributed their expenses to
my fund for support! It really helped
me a lot during this time as | am looking for a job in
Logan. After my diligent search, | trust | will get a job soon.
Thank you!

Bon voyage!

Open-Captioned Movies

Salt Lake City (at the Carmike Ritz)
June 15-16, "Van Helsing”, PG
June 8-9, "Mean Girls", PG-13
July 6-7, "Harry Potter and the

Prisoner of Azkaban", PG-13

Provo (at the Carmike Wynnsong)
June 8-9, "Van Helsing”, PG
June 15-16, "Mean Girls", PG-13
June 29-30, "Harry Potter and the Prisoner of

Azkaban”, PG-13

For more information, see www.uad.org/cmoviesutah.

Koss Clarl(: ross.clark@utahhomes.com
Brad T oland : bradt@citﬂwic{elﬁome]oans.net

[~ ~mail toclag for free newsletter!
“5 mistakes that home—buycrs make.”




UOD Is Dissolved

At its spring meeting on May 1, representatives of
various organizations voted to dissolve the United
Organizations for the Deaf, and hand the task of
coordinating the calendar of events to the UAD Bulletin.

Organizations can have their events and meetings
listed on the UAD Bulletin. A website has been developed
with a user form that asks for information such as date,
beginning time and location of event, and name of
sponsoring organization.

If your event is at the Sanderson Community Center
for the Deaf and Hard of Hearing, you will need to contact
Gary Leavitt to make reservations. UAD is not responsible
for reservations, only for calendar listings.

The 2004 (and 2005) calendar is posted at
| www.uad.org/calendar. Go to this webpage and check on

listings before you request an event or a meeting to be
posted on the calendar.

(left to right, back row) Keith Nelson, George Gavros,
Carola Gavros, Lance Gale, Lise Love-Thompson,
Dorothy Young, Gary Leavitt
(left to right, front row) Rob Kerr, Val Kinney, Ron Nelson
Listings are open to all organizations. Events and
meetings that are open to everyone can be listed. Events
that are for the personal gain of an individual (such as
Tupperware and Pampered Chef parties) will not be listed.
Representatives of each organization should be able
to access the webpage to add, delete or change listings.
For that purpose, organizations are asked to give the
name and email address of the person representing their
organization to the UAD Bulletin at uadbulletin@uad.org.
The webpage to add your event or meeting for the
calendar of events is at www.uad.org/calendar.

Public Service Commission

by Julie Orchard, Administrator
The Public Service Commission released the

Request for Proposals (RFP) for Relay Utah at the end of
April. The proposals are due back from the vendors July
27, and the Commission is eager to review them. ltis a
huge undertaking to review the various offers, but it is
necessary in order to continue to provide the best relay
service possible for Utahns. If you need to review the
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UAD Honors Night
August 21, 2004
More Details Next Month!

e

RFP regarding Utah's Telecommunications Relay Service,
then visit http:/purchasing.utah.gov/BIDProcessing
/CurrentBids.asp. The bid number is DG#4016.

This is just a reminder about the availability of the
CapTel service in Utah. The CapTel is a captioned
telephone that works like any other telephone with an
important addition in that it displays every word the caller
says throughout the conversation. The CapTel user
listens to the caller while also reading the written captions

& in the CapTel's display. This is a great addition to Relay

Utah for individuals who use Voice Carry-Over (VCO).
During the trial period, the Commission waived the
statutory any financial guidelines required by statute. If
you have any questions regarding CapTel or VCO, then
please contact the Commission at (801) 530-6638
(VITTY).

Kristylynne Brady, TRS Specialist for the
Commission, will be leaving June 4, 2004 to get married
and move to the state of Washington. The Commission is
currently in the process of searching for and interviewing
individuals to replace Kristylynne. Best wishes and
congratulations to Kristylynne for her upcoming wedding
and move to the state of Washington.

June marks a special day for fathers, so don't forget
to get in touch with the special men in your life for Father's
Day. It's always a wonderful feeling to be remembered.
Whether it's by TTY, VRS, VCO, telephone, or any other
means, we are “Helping Utah Connect.”

Ron Burdett Retires

Ron Burdett, who has been at Ohlone
Community College for the past 23 years and
was dean of deaf studies and special services
for the last several years, was feted at a
farewell dinner and party. The festivities took
place at the Sunol Valley Golf Club in Sunol
on Friday, May 7.

His sister and brother in law, Joann and Morey
Haymond, were there from Houston, as well as Ron and
Joy's children, Regy and Jona. Other family members
and many friends were there to celebrate his retirement.

He was presented with $1,000, which he plans to use
to purchase a telescope that he has long wished to have.

Ron and his wife, Joy, are planning to move to the St.
George area at the end of May.

(continued on page 11)




Sprint Relay Online™
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www.sprintrelayonline.com

No high-speed internet access required

NoTTY needed ~ No domestic long distance charges
Easy call setup ¥~ Background and text color options
Language preferences ~ Split Screen

5@ View help in ASL
& Smart button—add SRO to your browser toolbar
& New look—more product information

_A_.S - t There is no charge lor TRS local calls placed from
e —— prm 2 One SPN nt. Many Solutions.” |\r.|y‘1llmlws Tall calls may be bi wraugh calling

cards. prepaid cards. collect. and third party billing




Golden Hand Award
2004

Here’s your chance to nominate an outstanding individual for the Golden Hand Award!
This award has been awarded to a dozen individuals or organizations benefiting deaf
people since its inception in 1979.

On the reverse of this page is a nomination form. The rules are:

1 Any individual or organization that has made a substantial contribution to the
betterment of the Utah deaf community may be nominated.

2. Individuals must not have received pay for the volunteer work. Organizations
must not have paid individuals to do volunteer work.

3. Programs under the auspices of an agency with a paid staff may be

nominated, but the extent of salaried activities must be clearly indicated on
the nomination statement.

Volunteer activities must have been performed within the state of Utah.
Screening committee members may not submit nominations.

Individuals and groups may submit as many separate nominations as
desired.

o oA

All nominations must be in the hands of the Golden Hand Award
chairman, Kenneth Kinner, by June 30, 2004 to be considered.

Past Golden Hand Awards winners are:

1979 W. David Mortensen
Robert G. Sanderson
1981 Valerie G. Platt (Kinney)
1983 St. Mary Magdalene Club for the Deaf
1985 Lloyd M. Perkins
1987 Celia May Baldwin
1989 Beth Ann Campbell
1991 Peter M. Green
1993 Rodney W. Walker
1995 Lucy M. Greenwood
1997 Robert J. Welsh
1999 Minnie Mae Wilding Diaz, Jeff J. Allen and UDEAL
2002 Barbara A. Bass

The Golden Hand Award will be presented at Honors Night on
August 21, 2004, at the Utah Community Center for the Deaf and
Hard of Hearing.

Mark your calendar and make plans to attend this prestigious
event!



GOLDEN HAND AWARD

DEADLINE FOR ENTRIES: June 30, 2004

PLEASE WRITE CLEARLY

| hereby nominate for the Golden Hand Award.

Signature of nominator

Address of nominator

City, State and Zip Code

Date of Signature

i Write about the service activity and the contribution to the deaf community the person
or organization gave

2. Were there any problems that the person or organization had in doing the activity or
contribution?

3. Why did you pick this person or organization for the nomination?

Mail this nomination to:

Kenneth L. Kinner, Chairman
GOLDEN HAND AWARD
5156 South 1250 West
Ogden, UT 84405
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O Change of Address
D Subscription
n Membership

Name

Street Address/ P.O. Box / Apt.#

City, State,

Cut out this half page

(which includes your label on the backside)

And send it to:

Val Kinney, Bookstore Manager
5709 South 1500 West
Salt Lake City, Utah 84123-5217

Subscription by UAD Member - $15/year
Subscription by Non-UAD Member - $25/year
UAD Membership Dues is $15/year

Area Code + TTY Number

T\rgafoa_é: Fax Number

E-mail Address
For more information, call
(801) 288-2159 TTY
uadbookstore@uad.org

No long distance calls will be returned.

THE POST OFFICE WILL NOT
FORWARD BULK MAIL.

Ron Burdett Retires

(continued from page 7)
POSTSCRIPT: Joseph McLaughlin of Vancouver, BC,
Canada, has been chosen to replace Ron Burdett. He is
currently a vice principal of the British Columbia
Provincial School for the Deaf, with 25 years of
experience in academic and administrative deaf studies
work. He begins his duties at Ohlone on July 1.

UAD Bookstore

TTY's ... Decoders ... ComTeks ... Door Knockers ...
Amplifiers ... Alarm Clocks ... Vibrators ... Signalers for
Doorbell, Phone and Baby Cry ... Smoke/Fire Alarms ...

TTY Paper Rolls ... Books on Sign Language, Deaf

Culture, Deaf History ... Videos ... Information on
Deafness

If you can’t find an item, we can special order it!

We use MasterCard, Visa, Discover and Diners Club.

Bookstore Hours
Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays: 1:00 to 5:00 p.m.
Tuesdays and Thursdays: 1:00 to 7:00 p.m.
Located in the Sanderson Community Center
5708 South 1500 West, Taylorsville, Utah 84123-5217
(801) 288-2159 TTY / (801) 288-9899 FAX
uadbookstore@uad.org EMAIL
711 Relay Service & ask for 801-288-2159 VOICE
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== Miss Deaf Utah TEEN
= 2004
Lindsey Bailey

Available for

Appearances !!
Contact kristi@uad.org
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Miss Deaf Utah
2003-2005
Ellen O’Hara

Available for
Appearances !!
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Contact shirley@uad.org
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Calendar of Events for June 2004

For further information, visit www.uad.org/calendar or email uadbulletin@uad.org.

Day Date Organization Event Location Time
Friday 6/4/2004 SL Frats Meeting SCCDHH 9:30 AM
_ McKay Dee Hospital
Friday 6/4/2004 Ogden Frats Meeting Cafeteria 3:45 PM
Friday 6/4/2004 JMS Salsa Dance Lessons/Party Studio 1 6:30 PM
Saturday 6/5/2004 BBCD Seniors General Meeting SCCDHH 9:30 AM
USD Alumni Reunion
Saturday 6/5/2004 Committee Picnic SCCDHH 11:20 AM
Saturday 6/5/2004 GSACD Picnic after Golf Tour West Roy Park 5:00 PM
Mon-Fri | 6/14-18/2004 SCCDHH 5th Anniversary Day Camp SCCDHH TBA
Wednesday| 6/16/2004 SCCDHH Legal Clinic SCCDHH 4:30 PM
Thursday 6/17/2004 UACD Board Meeting SCCDHH 7:00 PM
Saturday 6/19/2004 UAD Board Meeting SCCDHH 10:00 AM
Saturday 6/26/2004 BBCD Seniors 25th Anniversary Celebration SCCDHH 9:00 AM

Add your organization’s event to the Calendar anytime.
See entire 2004 Calendar at www.uad.org/calendar!




